
Mendiola, Doris

Subject: FW: Limerick Generating Station, DGEIS Comments
Attachments: erl3-0309.pdf

From: Darby, Valincia [mailto:valincia darbyaios.doi.ciov]
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 10:24 AM
To: Bladey, Cindy
Subject: Limerick Generating Station, DGEIS Comments

Ms. Bladey,

U.S. Department of the Interior correspondence on the subject project is attached. If there are questions please contact
this office at (215) 597-5378.

Regards,

Valincia
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United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Office of Environmental Policy and Compliance

Custom House, Room 244
200 Chestnut Street

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19106-2904

TAKE PRIDE
MNAMERICA

IN REPLY REFER TO:

June 27, 2013

9043.1
ER 13/0309

Cindy Bladey, Chief
Rules, Announcements, and Directives Branch
Division of Administrative Services
Office of Administration, Mail Stop: 16 TWB-05-BO1M
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Cindy Bladey:

The U. S. Department of the Interior (Department) has no comment on the Draft Generic
Environmental Impact Statement (DGEIS) for the License Renewal of Nuclear Plants regarding
the Limerick Generating Station, Units I and 2, NUREG-1437, Supplement 49, located in
Pottstown, Pennsylvania.

Thank you for the opportunity for comment.

Sincerely,

Lindy Nelson
Regional Environmental Officer


